
From: Alexander Kramer
To: FOIA Metra
Subject: Canadian Pacific Railroad
Date: Wednesday, June 26, 2019 12:11:34 PM

FOIA Officers,

Hello, My name is Alex Kramer.

I'm looking for information pertaining to the lease agreement between Metra and Canadian
Pacific Railroad. 

I have been able to find information on the Metra website stating that Metra leases track to
Canadian Pacific but not much about the terms of the agreement i.e. how much CP pays
Metra to be able to use the track and the time period CP is allowed to use it. 

I was hoping that someone in your department could help me find some more information on
this.

Thanks.


